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The City of Dayton neighborhood mini-grant application process for 2020 is underway.

Mini-grants of up to $5,000 may be awarded for projects and programs
benefiting neighborhoods, such as physical improvements, marketing materials,
community events, and other initiatives benefiting the community and increasing
organizational capacity.

Neighborhood associations, block clubs, priority boards and other community groups
already established and having a public purpose are welcome to apply. Recipient
organizations are required to use grant funds to leverage a fifty percent match from
other sources and in-kind contributions.

Training sessions for interested groups will be held at the Northwest Recreation Center, 1600
Princeton Dr., on Saturday, April 18, at 10 a.m., or Monday, April 20, at 5:30 p.m. After
attending a training session, applications will be sent to attendees on May 1. Attendance of a
training session by applicants is mandatory.

For more information, contact Verletta Jackson at 333-3288 or
verletta.jackson@daytonohio.gov.
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